

Manor Lakes College

Phone: 9741 4202 Fax: 9741 1420 Email: manor.lakes.p12@edumail.vic.gov.au Website: www.manorlakesp12.vic.edu.au Before & After School Care: Quantin Binnah 9742-5040

Uniforms: Rushfords/Noone's 9741-3211

College Shop Hours: Tuesday 8.30am-10.30am & Thursday 2pm-4pm

newsletter

No.10, Week Ending Friday 14th December

SUPERVISION IN THE YARD BEGINS AT 8:35 AM AND ENDS AT 3:15 PM

The Week Ahead			
EVENT DATE	DESCRIPTION	PAYMENT DUE	
Thursday 13 th December	Year 7-9 Celebration Day, 9:00am – 3:00pm (Luna Park)	8 th Dec	
Friday 14 th December	Supported Learning Collingwood Children's Farm, 9:00am – 3:00pm	9 th Dec	
Tuesday 18 th December	Supported Learning Celebration Day, 11:30am - 1:30pm (Amadeus Hall)	13 th Dec	
Thursday 20 th December	Year 1 Disco, 11:30am - 1:30pm (Amadeus Hall)	18 th Dec	

Dear parents and carers,

This week our Supported Learning students put on a Christmas Stall. They had been busy making small Christmas gifts and baking goods that were sold to the school community. Thank you to the families, students and teachers who came to support the stall and speak with our students who so successfully ran the stall.

Supported Learning Celebration Day is taking place next Tuesday 18th December in Amadeus Hall from 11.30 – 1.30. All parents, carers, family and friends are invited to come along and celebrate some of the amazing work our students have been participating in this semester. We will unveil some new additions to the Dalaroo

playground that your children will be able to enjoy

next year.

Just a reminder that Supported Learning transition will run next week on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Letters with your child's new teacher and classroom were sent home last week.

Looking forward to seeing you all next week,

Mel Vago Principal - Supported Learning



Dates to Remember

EVENT DATE	DESCRIPTION	PAYMENT DUE
Tuesdays	Rushford's Uniform Shop, 8:30am - 10:30am (Argyle Office)	
Thursdays	School Banking, 8:30am – 9:30am (Burley Griffin Office)	
	Rushford's Uniform Shop, 2:00pm - 4:00pm (Argyle Office)	
Friday 21st December	LAST DAY FOR 2018 – Students will be dismissed at 1:30pm	N/A
Wed 30 th January 2019	Year 1 – Year 12 students commence Term 1 (No school for Preps)	N/A
Friday 1st February 2019	Preps begin Term 1	N/A
Monday 4th February 2019	CURRICULUM DAY- No school	N/A

Year 1 Disco - RESCHEDULED

We are pleased to announce that the Year 1 Disco has been RESCHEDULED for Thursday December 20th. Students will enjoy the disco during school hours; between recess and lunch time. Students are welcome to wear casual clothes to school for the day in anticipation of the disco.

Students will participate in the disco and have pizza for lunch.

Due to the rescheduling, we have been able to extend the due date for payments to Tuesday December 18. Parents can access and pay online through Compass, or please visit our administration staff.

Stage 6 Construction

You may or may not have noticed that the new gym suddenly grew walls this week! Click on the link below to view a video of all the amazing construction happening at the school.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GxZiKF2IjD8&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR1ZRiIrrvsMXGO6NxoFTAxGkgR7R81fOzG-xYf0eY3elvsAFMO4WO2n-to





Resource/Booklists

If you still need to order your child's books for next year you can go to the following link to view resource lists and place an order. www.campion.com.au. Enter the code CVBQ.

Orders for all Secondary students and any Primary students that ticked the home delivery option will be delivered to your house in January.

Primary students who didn't select home delivery can pick their books up from the College from January 29th onwards.

2019 Primary School Captains

This year we had 44 year 5 students apply to become school captains. The panel reviewed these 44 applications shortlisting 18 students. Those 18 students were interviewed by Mr Warner and Mrs McCabe, from those interviews 6 applicants were chosen. The Year 5 students then voted to decide on the 4 school captains.

We are pleased to announce:



Lauren BARTOLO



Siya Gauri SINGH



Spencer SMITH



Aleisha GEMMELL

Congratulations leaders.

Primary Vice Captains:

At the beginning of 2019, further opportunities will arise for Year 6 students to take on leadership roles (Sport Captain, House Captain, Club Leaders, etc...)

Community News



